The Court School Newsletter

THE COURT SCHOOL

October / Hydref 2023

Important dates:
Half term begins - 30/10/23
Pupils back - 6/11/23
17/11/23 - INSET day

DOSBARTH GWDIHW





The pupils in Dosbarth Gwdihw continue to work hard and play harder. They have been having so much fun this month. They all looked absolutely amazing for the halloween extravaganza.

DOSBARTH CADNO

Dosbarth Cadno have been busy this month. They have been doing lots of learning outdoors - even in the rain! Miss Lewis brough lots of fruits and the class were keen to try them all. Some of them were tasty - others were rated as gross!



DOSBARTH DRAENOG





What a busy month for Dosbarth Draenog. They celebrated World food day by trying loads of new foods blindfolded, and absolutely loved carving their pumpkins.

Recycling week gave the class the opportunity to look through the bin and decide what could be reused or recycled.

Important Information

School Day 9:10am to 3:10pm

www.thecourtschool.co.uk
Twitter/X: @courtschool

029 20752713

Attendance

Please contact Mrs
Gudgeon in the school
office to let us know if
your child will not be
attending school that
day.

Safeguarding

Our designated safeguarding
officers are:
Rhian Hartwell
Ross Fitzpatrick
Caroline Joy
Jamyn Beesley

Please contact them if you have any concerns relating to child protection or safeguarding.

Core Values

Our core values underpin everything we do here at The Court School.

- Keep everyone safe
- Communicate effectively
- Stay positive
- Be flexible
- Respect our differences
- Maintain high expectations

Ambitious, Capable Learners week.

Throughout the year we will focus on one of the four purposes of the Welsh Curriculum. This month it was Ambitious, Capable Learners week. Mr Seaward organised for every pupil to have the chance to go and try a new skill, Orienteering. The learners really enjoyed themselves and even managed a bit of time in the park once they'd found all the waypoints. Arbenning.



School Council

Listening to our pupils is hugely important to us here at The Court School and the school Council representatives from each class have been very vocal during their meetings this month. They have decided on new play equipment and are making a start on a classroom checklist to ensure each class meets the needs of the learners.

DOSBARTH PRY-COPYN



Super listening and interacting with PC Rhys'
Internet Safety workshop





During the last month our School Liason Officer PC Rhys Cadwallader has been in visiting all classes. Dosbarth Pry Copyn had a very informative session on Internet Safety. All pupils listened well and understood what an important topic this is.

DOSBARTH ROBIN GOCH



Dosbarth Robin Goch have been on the go non-stop over the last month. Some members of the class have been out to Jump, and others have been on football trips.

The whole class has joined in with a Minecraft mission to build the Court School scary mansion.





DOSBARTH BROGA





Another really successfull month for everyone in Dosbarth Broga. They have been out on several trips including swimming, orienteering, and a sensory walk. They celebrated Kaylum's birthday and he invited them all to his birthday party where they had a great time.

George Griffiths and Mr Bullock decided that all the children at the school deserved a Halloween Party on Wednesday the 25th.

The level of organisation was phenomenal with George ordering decorations, food and drinks. All the pupils want to say a massive thank you to George and Mr Bullock (mostly George!) for organising such an amazing event.

Halloween Party



